
TRANSFER STATION

Do you hold an existing account for use of 
the Transfer Station? 

From 1 July 2019, Waste Management New Zealand 
will be the new operator of this facility.

That means if you hold an existing account with the 
current operator,  it will no longer be valid from 1 July. 

To make the transition nice and easy, we’ve attached 
an application form to set up a new account.  Please 
complete this form and return it to:   

QLDC, Private Bag 50072, Queenstown 9348 

or scan and email it to: 

debtors@qldc.govt.nz.

You will still be able to pay by Eftpos or cash if you 
have not set up an account with us by 1 July.

CHANGE OF OPERATOR


